[image: DIP_ScienzeBiomedicheSalute-01]	







LANGUAGE CERTIFICATE


Milan, 2017, 15th May




I write this documents on behalf of all the authorship in accordance with the paragraph “2.1 Language evaluation” of the instruction for authors.

The manuscript has been extensively revised by Dr. Juan G Abraldes who works in an English speaking country with academic charge therefore, by our point of view, does not need revision by a professional editing service.

In accordance with the rules of the Journal, we all are aware that our manuscript may be rejected in case of not reaching a high level of quality for the English use. 

Vincenzo La Mura


Vincenzo La Mura, MD, PhD
 Internal Medicine, IRCCS San Donato,
Department of Biomedical Sciences for Health, University of Milan
p.zza Edmondo Malan, 1, 20097 San Donato Milanese, Italy 
Email: vincenzo.lamura@unimi.it 
Telephone: +39 02 52774317



image1.jpeg
UNIVERSITA DEGLI STUDI DI MILANO

DIPARTIMENTO DI
SCIENZE BIOMEDICHE PER LA SALUTE





